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May 1, 2018 
 
 
Dear Resident or Property Owner, 
 
RE: Hanover Drive Parking 
 
 
The Traffic Safety Commission has been advised of safety concerns related to the on-street 
parking on Hanover Drive between Windsor Drive and Croydon Street. On-street parking on the 
west/south side (adjacent to school) of Hanover Drive impairs the mobility and safety of 
motorists during school drop-off and pick-up activities.  
 
As a property owner or resident on or adjacent to Hanover Drive, City of Denton officials want 
to ensure you have the opportunity to participate in the discussion regarding on-street parking on 
Hanover Drive. The Denton Traffic Safety Commission encourages your participation in the 
consideration of this issue as part of their September meeting.  
 

City of Denton Traffic Safety Commission Meeting 
Monday, May 7, 2018 

  5:30 pm 
  City Council Work Session Room, Main City Hall 
  215 E. McKinney Street 
  Denton, Texas 76201 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this proposal, please feel free to contact Pritam 
Deshmukh, Senior Engineer at 940-349-7710. 

 


